LYNN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Administrative Offices - 90 Commercial Street, Lynn, MA 01905 Tel: (781) 593-1680 ~ Fax: (781) 477-7487



Office of the Superintendent

January 16, 2013

Ms. Mary Audley City Clerk Lynn City Hall

Dear Ms. Audley:

A Public Meeting has been scheduled to discuss the status of the Preferred Schematic Report for the proposed new Thurgood Marshall Middle School. This meeting will take place on Tuesday, January 22, 2013 at 9:00 A.M. in the Staff Development Room on the second floor of the Lynn Vocational Technical Institute Annex, 90 Commercial Street, Lynn.

Very truly yours,

Catherine C. Latham, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools

jc

JOSLIN, LESSER + ASSOCIATES, INC.

THURGOOD MARSHALL MIDDLE SCHOOL - Lynn, MA

TMMS Building Committee Meeting No. 5 & Working Group Meeting No. 14

Tuesday, January 22, 2013

Staff Development Room, Lynn Voc Tech Annex

9:00 AM

Agenda

- 1. Preferred Schematic Report Review and Update
 - Review Preferred Schematic Report Deliverables
 - Review Site Requirements and Information Needed
 - Discuss Local Process for Authorization and Funding of the Project
 - Required Local Actions, Approvals and Certifications
- 2. Project Schedule Review
- 3. Other Business
- 4. Next Meetings
 - Propose Meeting with MSBA the week of January 28, 2013 to review Preferred Schematic Report
 - TMMS Building Committee No. 6 & Working Group No. 15 February 5, 2013 at 9:00 AM

